
Let's Celebrate!
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A little after 10:30 on Thursday, May 18, Memorial
Stadium at Chelsea High School was filled with 10th
grade students who had just closed their Chromebooks
after finishing their MCAS exams.


Staff and community partners organized an outdoor
event for the CHS test-takers to enjoy, including hamburgers and hot dogs, slushies, and
activities like corn hole, soccer, volleyball and more for the students! The weather
cooperated for a joyous afternoon at school.

Students finished MCAS and enjoyed a
beautiful afternoon. The group pictured
here played football at the stadium.

A spread of burgers, hot dogs, Richie's
Slushie and more were available for
students and staff!

Thank You!

A special thank you goes out to many constituents who made this event possible
including Senator Sal DiDomenico, who contributed Richie’s Italian Ice for students, All
Day Renovations for donating the hamburgers, and Kayem for donating 500 hot dogs.


CHS staff and students were also critical to the success of the event as well as the
coordination of MCAS. Thank you to Crystal Coronel, Emily Floyd, Erin O’Leary Delany,
Clarissa Acevedo, Bianca Llanos, Andy Moore, CHS Security staff, the School Resource
Officers as well as student leaders Cecilia Melendez Perez, Brenda Pleitez, David
Mancio, and Ruben Padilla for all you did to support today’s events. An additional thank
you to all the CHS staff who were outside participating and being present for their
students.
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Click here to view more photos!

Congratulations to our 10th grade students
who finished MCAS this week!
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